
 

 

Halloween Candy 

Collection for the Soldiers 
 

The DREAM TEAM in conjunction with 

Dr. Sandler, DDS. 
will be collecting all your leftover candy to send to our 

troops overseas.  Dr. Sandler, a local Verona dentist, is 

taking this opportunity to promote good dental health 

and support our soldiers abroad. Please bring all your 

extra candy to homeroom next week! 
 

           Collection dates: Nov. 1st to Nov 3rd 
 

 

Consider your dental health and support 

our troops at the same time. 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  


